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Policy NE16 

Southern Water’s comments relate to the headed parts of this policy as follows, and we have suggested changes for the Water Supply and Water Efficiency sections of this policy, whilst we support the Water Quality and Wastewater section.  We have uploaded this document to the consultation portal due to the limited space allowed for representations.

Water Supply 

Southern Water supplies water to the north of Chichester District, to settlements within the Sussex North WRZ.  Water resource planning is managed at regional scales by water companies through the production of Water Resources Management Plans (WRMPs) which are updated every 5 years.  These plans set out how water companies will achieve secure water supplies for customers, whilst protecting the environment.  New development sites allocated through local plans are taken into account as part of this process.

Moreover, it would not be necessary to include developments within the Sussex North WRZ in the requirements of criteria (a) and (b) of Policy NE16, as these will automatically be met where the development has complied with the requirements of Policy NE17.

Suggested amendment;

Development proposals outside the Sussex North Water Resource Zone will be permitted that demonstrate;

a) […]


Water Efficiency

Regarding criterion (b) of this policy’s Water Efficiency section, we would request a correction to the reference to our water resource zone, for consistency and accuracy, as follows;

‘… development in Southern Water’s Water Resource Supply Zone Sussex North..’

Water Quality and Wastewater

Southern Water supports this policy, in particular criteria (c) and (d) which relate to surface water and new infrastructure provision.  
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